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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: -the light rail is costing a lot of money without benefiting 

anyone except perhaps the company working on it. -the light rail starts at Kingsford, so for 

me to get to work instead of getting one bus like currently, I’ll have to get a bus and change 

to light rail, making my trip longer and more expensive. -I was deeply disturbed that trees 

along Anzac pde that should have been protected were cut down for a light rail that no one 

needs. -as there is no parking available along Anzac pde anymore it is harder to get to shops 

there and I am aware of several businesses that have already had to shut down. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 

 




